
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
June Meeting 
 

The last meeting of the 2007-2008 year will be a social evening. Members are 
encouraged to bring their partners for an evening at The Creek Restaurant at 
107 Robinson Street in Moncton, just south of Main Street. 
 
We are featuring a complimentary Table d'Hôte menu, including: 
 

• Appetizer: 
 Soup, Tossed Salad or Caesar Salad 

 

• Main Course: 
 Cranberry Maple Salmon, Seafood Brochettes or Chicken Provolone 

 
• Dessert: 

 Coconut Cream Pie, Apple Caramel Pie or Lemon Meringue Pie 
 
The NB/PEI Chapter will cover the cost of the above menu. Individuals will be 
responsible for tax and gratuity, plus any bar bill.  
 
DATE: Tuesday, June 10, 2008 
AGENDA: 5:00- 6:00 pm: Social Hour  
  6:00 pm:   Dinner  
  7:00 pm:  Installation of 2008–2009 Board of Governors 
 
Hope to see a good turn-out as we wrap up our year. 
 

Executive Meeting Notice  
 
The next executive meeting will be held on June 10, 3:30 pm at The Creek 
Restaurant. 
 
Upcoming Summer Events 
 
After the June meeting, our next event will be the Annual ASHRAE NB/PEI 
Chapter Golf Tournament on Thursday August 7, 2008.  See page 3 for more 
information and the registration form.  See you there! 
 

 
2007-2008 Executive 
 
  

President: 
Dwight Scott 
(506) 204-2820 
  

President Elect: 
Dan Boudreau  
(506) 858-1300 
  

Vice-President: 
Frédéric Desjardins  
(506) 857-8880 
  

Treasurer: 
Patti Crouse 
(506) 857-8833 
  

Secretary: 
Nicole Bourgeois 
(506) 856-8121 
 

Membership: 
Craig Brown 
(506) 855-3133 
 

Research Promotion:
Frédéric Desjardins  
(506) 857-8880 
 

Student Activities: 
John Willden 
(506) 856-2215 
 

Historian: 
John Willden 
(506) 856-2215 
  

CTTC Chair 
(Programs): 
Gerry Waselynchuk 
(506) 857-8788 
 

Newsletter: 
Robert McEwen 
(506) 857-8880 
 

Board of Governors: 
Luc Dugas 
Tyson Silliker 
Camille Chevarie 
Damien Monk 
Charles Edwards 
Kenneth Martin 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
As the 2007-2008 year draws to a close, I wish to say thanks to all the executive members who helped 
make the year a success, and to wish our incoming Board of Directors all the best in the year ahead. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

President: Dan Boudreau  Historian: John Willden 
President Elect: John Willden  Newsletter Editor: Bob McEwen 
Vice President: Dwight Scott  Webmaster: Bob McEwen 
Secretary: Jennifer Chapman  Board of Governors: Patti Crouse 
Treasurer: Nicole Bourgeois   Luc Dugas 
CTTC Chair: Craig Brown   Patricia LeBlanc 
Membership Promotion: Kevin Clannon   Brad McAllister 
Research Promotion: Fred Desjardins   John Sparks 
Student Activities: John Willden   Gerry Waselynchuk 
 

We had an interesting variety of programs this year, which included: 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 September: Hydronic Cooling (26 in attendance) 
 October:  Variable Speed Pumping (38 in attendance) 
 November: PolyCello Tour in Amherst (approximately 20) 
 
 January:  Efficiency NB (30 in attendance)  
 February: Air/Air Recovery (22 in attendance) 
 March:   Humidification (17 in attendance) 
 April:  Indoor Air Quality (42 in attendance) 
 May:  MEET Show Seminars (~ 55 – 60 each day) 

 
 
 
 
 

Many people visit our booth at the MEET Show, and 102 stopped long enough to sign our guest book. 
Seven new members were signed up for our chapter, and it looks as if the Halifax chapter has picked up a 
couple of new members themselves. We mailed five ball caps to the lucky winners of our business card 
draw. Thanks to all the folks from the Halifax chapter who helped us staff the booth during the show. 

 
 

Hope you and your spouses are able to join us at the Creek Restaurant for a social evening to end the year. 
Remember, the Table d'Hôte is complimentary for everyone. 

 
 And a final reminder – get your registration in soon for the annual Golf Tournament on Thursday, 

August 7, 2008. It’s always a sellout. 

Letter from the President 
 

 

2008-2009 Executive: 

December: BACnet (32in attendance) 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 
Dwight Scott 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      ASHRAE NB / PEI - 2008 - GOLF TOURNAMENT 

 

Where:  Moncton Golf and Country Club 
   Riverview, New Brunswick  - (Supper – Elk’s Club – Moncton) 
 

When:   Thursday, August 07, 2008 (rain or shine) 
   12:30 Shotgun start - Please arrive one hour early 
 
Format:  Team Scramble (3-4 man) 
      Closest to the Pin and Long Drive Contest  
      Limited space so book early! 

 
The cost per player is $80.00, which includes Green Fees, BBQ Steak & Lobster Supper at the Elk’s 

Club in Moncton, and Long Drive and Closest to the Hole Contests. 
The cost of Golf only is $45.00.  Supper only is $35.00.  Golf carts are mandatory and are included in the cost. 

 

Please mail registration cheque to ASHRAE NB/PEI, Po. Box 1629, Moncton, NB. E1C 9X4 by no later than 
July 25, 2008.  Make cheques payable to “ASHRAE NB/PEI Chapter” 

Please arrive at least one hour prior to the shotgun start to sign-in and enjoy a BBQ with proceeds going to 
Junior Golf.   

Please consider this invitation as a request for donated prizes for the tournament.   
Please advise Mr Luc Dugas of planned donations.  (506) 388-3273. 

 

We wish to extend a special invitation to our neighboring Nova Scotia Chapter and to our members and friends 
from Prince Edward Island.  Please register no later than July 25, 2008 by faxing this form to: 

Trane Atlantic: Craig Brown Fax: (506) 855-3204 
 

          Please Check only one 
                 Golf             Meal          Golf 
                 Only    Only         & Meal 
 

Name_______________________Company____________________     ______      ______     ______ 
 
Name_______________________Company____________________     ______      ______     ______ 
 
Name_______________________Company____________________     ______      ______     ______ 
 
Name_______________________Company____________________     ______      ______     ______ 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
ASHRAE Distinguished Lecturer Impresses MEET 
SHOW Audiences 
 
The MEET 2008 Show on May 7 & 8 drew record crowds. Once again, 
our Chapter brought in an ASHRAE Distinguished Lecturer for two 
seminars. Tom Lawrence from the University of Georgia spoke on 
Wednesday morning on the topic, “The ASHRAE Green Guide.” 
Thursday morning, his topic was, “Mechanical Design for Green 
Buildings.” Both seminars were packed, and extra chairs had to be 
brought in.  
 
In the first seminar, Dr. Lawrence presented an overview of the 
ASHRAE Green Guide, now in its 2nd edition, with a 3rd edition in the 
works. Not a standards, the guide is designed to assist designers using 
easy-to-understand language and many useful diagrams and charts. A 
notable feature of the guide is the inclusion of 37 Green Tips, covering 
everything from building types to rainwater harvesting. The guide also 
stresses the importance of planning for continuous commissioning 
throughout the project, from preliminary design to final acceptance. 
 
The seminar on Mechanical Design for Green Buildings covered the 
following in some detail: 

• What is “green” and why do it? 
• How HVAC systems affect being green 
• Example technology areas for focus and current trends 
• The proposed ASHRAE Standard 189.1 

 
The Power Point presentations for both presentations are available for 
viewing on our Chapter web site at http://www.ashraenbpei.com/. 
 


